
Sheriff's Office John Hudson, Budget Director

Quentin Miller, Sheriff
Lynn Smith, Sheriff's Office Business Officer

April 2, 2024

New Business

Contact(s):

Department: Presenter(s):

County Manager recommends as presented
County Manager's Comments & Recommendation:

Recommended Motion & Requested Action:

Realize Unanticipated Forfeiture Funds

The Sheriff's Office received an unanticipated forfeitures depsoit from a case submitted to the 
equitable sharing program in 2010, totaling $263,323. The Sheriff's Office would like to realize 
$250,000 of that revenue to purchase surveillance equipment. 

Approve budget amendment

Brief Summary:

Subject:

Request for Board Action

Meeting Date:

Buncombe County Board of Commissioners




